Mill Lane Enderby Leicester LE19 4LH 0116 286 2674 office@dsatdanemill.org www.danemill.com @DanemillPrimary



Mrs L Hackett Headteacher

Miss E Hainsworth
Deputy Headteacher

Friday 19th September 2025

YEAR 5 TRIP TO THE NATIONAL SPACE CENTRE – Friday 7th November 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have organised a trip for the Year 5 children to the National Space Centre in Leicester on Friday 7th November 2025.

This trip will support our new science topic of Planet Earth; the children will participate in a variety of different activities relating to space.

Children will be leaving school at 9:30am and will be returning to school in time for the end of the school day, depending on traffic. The children must wear school uniform and suitable footwear and are asked to bring a packed lunch and drink (no glass or cans please) with them.

The visit will cost £18.00 per pupil; this includes entry into the museum and transport, the school has no funds to subsidise this visit, and it can only take place providing all parents and carers are prepared to make this voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996. If we receive insufficient voluntary contributions, it may be necessary to review whether the activity goes ahead or not. If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, the amount is altered on Arbor already.

If you wish your child to take part in this visit, please can you give your consent and pay for the trip on the school online payment system, ParentPay; the last date for payment is Friday 17th October 2025. If you require login details, or any information regarding the payment process, please contact the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Creese

Year 5 Teacher

























